PTO END OF YEAR
APPRECIATION EVENT

DINNER’'S ON US!I
MONDAY, APRIL 14TH

WE WANT TO SHOW OUR GRATITUDE FOR OUR
AMAZING OEN FAMILIES. WE HOPE YOU'’LL JOIN
US BEFORE THE LAST PTO MEETING
FROM 4:45PM-5:45PM FOR A COMPLIMENTARY
HOTDOG, BAG OF CHIPS, AND A DRINK!

THIS EVENT IS FREE, BUT PRE-REGISTRATION IS
*REQUIRED*. TO REGISTER SCAN THE QR CODE
BELOW OR GO TO OASISNORTHPTO.COM

At 6pm we will have our last PTO meeting of the year, including a
recap of the 2024-2025 school year, and voting for next year’s
board members.
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